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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

COMMNT2016/5141/P 21/10/2016  01:36:40 Whilst the CGCA agrees that this building needs a refurbishment, we are concerned about the impact of 

additional height and massing on nearby residents. Additionally, the proposals appear to generate 

substantially more delivery and servicing trips than the current building requires. The CGCA is 

concerned about the impact that these additional trips will have on nearby residents as well as on 

Smart’s Place and Stukeley Street.
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